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To Whom it May Concern, 
 
 
I was approached by the Committee to Recall Sheriff Hatcher and asked to help them record some 
videos.  I offered to perform the work pro bono.  After the videos were finished I was informed that I had 
to estimate the value of work that I had donated.  I looked at the hours that I spent and what my contract 
rate would be and came up with a value.  I have not done work for a recall before and did not realize that 
there were limits for this.  The committee was also unaware that there were limits.  This is being 
addressed in a separate on-going investigation. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bryan Pratt 
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